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  When You Can't Believe Your Eyes Hannah
Fairbairn,2019-07-05 This book was first projected
in 2004, when Author Hannah Fairbairn was teaching
interpersonal skills at the Carroll Center for the
Blind in Newton, Massachusetts. The experiences of
her adult students—and her own experience of sight
lost—convinced her that everyone losing vision
needs access to good information about the process
of adjustment to losing sight and practical ways
to use assertive speech. When You Can’t Believe
Your Eyes is intended for anyone going through
vision loss, their friends, and families. It will
inform readers how to get expert professional
help, face the trauma of loss, and navigate the
world using speech more than sight. Each of the
twelve chapters in the book contain many short
sections and bullet-point lists, intended to
facilitate access to the right information. It
begins where you begin—at the doctor’s office or
the hospital. Since vision loss takes many forms,
there are suggestions for questions you might ask
to get a clear diagnosis and the best treatment.
Part One also has a description of legal blindness
and possible prevention, advice about your job,
and tips for life at home. Part Two is about
believing in yourself as you deal with the loss,
the anger, and the fear before you come up for air
and consider training. Parts Three and Four
describe using assertive speech and action in all
kinds of settings as your independence and
confidence increase. Part Five gives detailed
information about everything from dating, and
caring for babies to senior living, volunteering,
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and retaining your job. It is hoped that by
reading and trying out the suggestions, the reader
will recover full confidence, become a positive,
assertive communicator, and lead a satisfying
life. Because vision loss happens mostly in older
years, the book is written with seniors
particularly in mind. Professionals will also find
it to be a useful resource for their patients.
  There Plant Eyes M. Leona Godin,2021-06-01 From
Homer to Helen Keller, from Dune to Stevie Wonder,
from the invention of braille to the science of
echolocation, M. Leona Godin explores the
fascinating history of blindness, interweaving it
with her own story of gradually losing her sight.
“[A] thought-provoking mixture of criticism,
memoir, and advocacy. —The New Yorker There Plant
Eyes probes the ways in which blindness has shaped
our ocularcentric culture, challenging deeply
ingrained ideas about what it means to be “blind.”
For millennia, blindness has been used to signify
such things as thoughtlessness (“blind faith”),
irrationality (“blind rage”), and unconsciousness
(“blind evolution”). But at the same time, blind
people have been othered as the recipients of
special powers as compensation for lost sight
(from the poetic gifts of John Milton to the
heightened senses of the comic book hero
Daredevil). Godin—who began losing her vision at
age ten—illuminates the often-surprising history
of both the condition of blindness and the myths
and ideas that have grown up around it over the
course of generations. She combines an analysis of
blindness in art and culture (from King Lear to
Star Wars) with a study of the science of
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blindness and key developments in accessibility
(the white cane, embossed printing, digital
technology) to paint a vivid personal and cultural
history. A genre-defying work, There Plant Eyes
reveals just how essential blindness and vision
are to humanity’s understanding of itself and the
world.
  Eye Power Ann Hoopes,Stanley A.
Appelbaum,2009-05 Eye Power is a must read to help
open doors of insight and help gain answers for
those who struggle with ADHD, Autism, Acquired
Brain Injury, sports and learning. Eye Power can
help turn your challenges into success! Enjoy this
very easy to read book that can greatly improve
your family and friends quality of life.Learn how
a reluctant reader can become an avid reader by
doing the procedures described in this book.
  Vision for Life, Revised Edition Meir Schneider,
Ph.D.,2016-05-03 All parts of the body need
exercise for optimal health, and the eyes are no
different. Vision for Life presents an approach to
eye health for people with 20/20 vision who wish
to maintain their perfect vision as well as people
who see poorly and would like to improve their
eyesight. Clients of the Meir Schneider Self-
Healing Method experience their own capacity to
bring about recovery, reversing the progress of a
wide range of degenerative conditions including
eye disease. Based in part on the established
Bates Method of eyesight improvement and in part
on his own professional and personal discoveries,
Meir Schneider's pioneering approach has helped
thousands of people successfully treat a host of
eye problems, including near- and farsightedness,
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astigmatism, lazy eye, double vision, glaucoma,
cataracts, macular degeneration, retinal
detachment, retinitis pigmentosa, and nystagmus.
This revised edition includes a new chapter on
children's eye health and new research and
exercises for specific conditions, i.e., glaucoma
and nystagmus, near- and farsightedness. Born
blind to deaf parents, Schneider underwent a
series of painful operations as a young child and
was left with 99 percent scar tissue on the lenses
of his eyes, resulting in his being declared
incurably blind. At the age of seventeen, he
discovered how to improve his vision from less
than 1 percent to 55 percent of normal vision with
the eye exercises presented in this book. Today
Schneider drives a car, reads, and enjoys the
benefits of full natural vision. He and his
clients prove time and time again how much vision
can improve with exercise. His contributions to
the field of self-healing are recognized by
alternative health practitioners and medical
doctors alike. In Vision for Life, Schneider
shares forty years of discoveries made on his
personal and professional journey. The book
details simple but effective techniques to gain
great vision such as sunning and palming. Such
exercises are not only strengthening but also
restorative and deeply relaxing. The reader learns
how to reverse developing issues before they cause
damage or to remedy existing problems, including
pathologies such as glaucoma, cataracts, macular
degeneration, retinal detachment, and optic nerve
neuropathy. From the Trade Paperback edition.
  The Eye Care Revolution: Robert Abel,2014-04-29
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An opthalmologist’s guide to everything from
lutein to Lasik: “Valuable tips, unique insights.
. .Dr. Abel is a healer for the 21st
century.”—from the Foreword by Mehmet Oz, M.D. Is
it true that Alzheimer's can be predicted through
the eye?Sleep apnea can cause blindness?Computers
and texting are creating an epidemic of
nearsightedness?Retina chips and stem cell therapy
offer promise for macular degeneration
patients?Your prescription drugs can give you
cataracts. . .or glaucoma? Alternative therapies
have created new vistas for hope in eye care. In
this breakthrough guide—newly revised and updated-
-ophthalmologist Dr. Robert Abel brings you
amazing nutritional, herbal, homeopathic, and
Asian therapies, along with conventional methods,
to prevent and even reverse most vision disorders.
Discover: New devices that allow the blind to see
through their tongues What you need to know about
your children's eyes How to administer eye drops
with your eyes closed Antioxidant must-haves for
your eyes A safe, herbal treatment for glaucoma
Surprising ways vitamins can protect and heal your
eyes Easy steps to end eyestrain New developments
in LASIK surgery Why lutein may be even more
important for vision than beta-carotene How to
improve lazy eyes through acupuncture and vision
therapy Covering everything from high-tech laser
treatments to centuries-old Asian remedies, Dr.
Abel's authoritative, reliable information will
help you and your doctor become full partners in
saving your eyes and your overall good health. If
you have an eye condition, ask your
ophthalmologist how he will treat you. Then pick
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up Dr. Abel's book and note how many more answers
he gives. I can vouch for the fact that the
options he offers, being natural and nutritional,
are far better.—Robert C. Atkins, M.D.
  The Artist's Eyes Michael Marmor,James
Ravin,2009-10 This title presents a celebration of
vision, of art and of the relationship between the
two. Artists see the world in physical terms as we
all do. However, they may be more perceptive than
most in interpreting the complexity of how and
what they see. In this fascinating juxtaposition
of science and art history, ophthalmologists
Michael Marmor and James G. Ravin examine the role
of vision and eye disease in art. They focus on
the eye, where the process of vision originates
and investigate how aspects of vision have
inspired - and confounded - many of the world's
most famous artists. Why do Georges Seurat's
paintings appear to shimmer? How come the eyes in
certain portraits seem to follow you around the
room? Are the broad brushstrokes in Monet's Water
Lilies due to cataracts? Could van Gogh's
magnificent yellows be a result of drugs? How does
eye disease affect the artistic process? Or does
it at all? The Artist's Eyes considers these
questions and more. It is a testament to the
triumph of artistic talent over human
vulnerability and a tribute to the paintings that
define eras, the artists who made them and the
eyes through which all of us experience art.
  Our Eyes Can See Jodi Lyn Wheeler-
Toppen,2019-05-01 Sight is one of the five senses.
Our eyes let us see. Simple, fun text teaches
readers about the sense of vision and how the eyes
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let us see. Quizzable text is at an Accelerated
Reader ATOS level of 1.0 or lower.
  Vision Facts Jason Yang ,Charles
Pidgeon,2018-07-16 Vision Facts is a question and
answer guide to the wonders of the human eye, its
complex structures and the process of visual
perception. It traces the journey of vision from a
ray of light entering the eye to the processing
done by the brain, to the development and aging of
the human visual system and common disorders
associated with both processes. Organized in an
intuitive question-and-answer format and
accompanied by clear diagrams, Vision Facts
provides answers regarding your vision in a manner
accessible to all who are interested. Each topic
includes references to external resources such as
lecture notes and research papers for those who
wish to delve deeper. It is a perfect handbook for
anyone who is interested in visual science,
sensory processing, neuroscience, or physiology;
and is an excellent reference for anyone
considering a career in ophthalmology or
optometry. Some examples of the questions include
the following. What is the resolution of the eye?
Why do astronomers often cover flashlights with a
red filter while stargazing? What is color-
blindness and how does it occur? What role does
vision play in the circadian rhythm? What chemical
signals cause the eye to develop into its mature
form? How does alcohol during pregnancy affect eye
development? How well can a newborn baby see? How
does being born prematurely affect vision? What is
20/20 vision? How does aging affect vision? These
are all questions that are addressed in Vision
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Facts, along with countless more.
  Eyes to See Michael Land,2018-11-15 Vision is
the sense by which we and other animals obtain
most of our information about the world around us.
Darwin appreciated that at first sight it seems
absurd that the human eye could have evolved by
natural selection. But we now know far more about
vision, the many times it has independently
evolved in nature, and the astonishing variety of
ways to see. The human eye, with a lens forming an
image on a sensitive retina, represents just one.
Scallops, shrimps, and lobsters all use mirrors in
different ways. Jumping spiders scan with their
front-facing eyes to check whether the object in
front is an insect to eat, another spider to mate
with, or a predator to avoid. Mantis shrimps can
even measure the polarization of light. Animal
eyes are amazing structures, often involving
precision optics and impressive information
processing, mainly using wet protein - not the
substance an engineer would choose for such tasks.
In Eyes to See, Michael Land, one of the leading
world experts on vision, explores the varied ways
in which sight has evolved and is used in the
natural world, and describes some of the ingenious
experiments researchers have used to uncover its
secrets. He also discusses human vision, including
his experiments on how our eye movements help us
to do everyday tasks, as well as skilled ones such
as sight-reading music or driving. He ends by
considering the fascinating problem of how the
constantly shifting images from our eyes are
converted in the brain into the steady and
integrated conscious view of the world we
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experience.
  Look at Your Eyes Paul Showers,1962
  Healthy Vision Neal Adams,2014-11-04 More than
180 million Americans have a problem with their
vision. Most believe there's not much they can do
on their own to change how much (or how little)
they see. Now there is hope. In the past decade,
an overwhelming number of clinical studies have
shown that eating specific nutrients can help
maintain vision well into old age, alleviate eye
conditions, and even reverse the progress of
diseases. In this book, top ophthalmologist Dr.
Neal Adams uses clear, accessible language to
translate research from hundreds of clinical
studies in ophthalmology and nutrition to show how
we can restore and maintain eyesight by changing
our diet. The solution is simple: just naturally
grown foods, with nutrients clinically proven to
target the components of the eye affected by
disease and/or age. The book explains how the eye
functions and what nutrients influence these
physiological processes, and includes tailored,
easy-to-understand instruction on which foods and
nutrients will target the reader's specific
concerns. Particularly helpful for the 150 million
Americans who visit their eye doctors annually as
well as the 95 percent of Americans over 40 at
risk for future vision loss.
  The Mind's Eye Oliver Sacks,2010-10-26 From the
author of the #1 national bestselling Musicophilia
comes a truly visionary book: an exploration of
the remarkable, unpredictable ways that our brains
cope with the loss of sight by finding new forms
of perception to create worlds as complete and
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rich as the no-longer-visible world. Following the
phenomenal success of his international bestseller
Musicophilia, the inimitable Oliver Sacks returns
with another book on the extraordinary interaction
between our brain and our senses — in this case,
vision. In The Mind's Eye, Sacks examines
questions ranging from the primary experiences of
how we perceive depth or color or motion to the
complex matter of how different individuals have
varied ways of thinking and experiencing or
recreating the visual world. Like The Man Who
Mistook His Wife for a Hat and An Anthropologist
on Mars, Sacks's new book is based primarily on
individual stories — including Sacks's own
experience of an ocular tumor that left him unable
to perceive depth. As always, he embeds these case
histories in a rich historical and scientific
context. Sacks goes beyond basic vision to explore
perception, hallucination and the power of
visualization, as well as the ocular effects of
migraine, epilepsy and other conditions. Oliver
Sacks is our perfect guide to the visual world, a
realm that, it turns out, is much, much more
complicated than we could have imagined.
  The Eye John V. Forrester,Andrew D. Dick,Paul G
McMenamin,Fiona Roberts,Eric Pearlman, BSc,
PhD,2015-06-01 The Eye: Basic Sciences in Practice
provides highly accessible, concise coverage of
all the essential basic science required by
today's ophthalmologists and optometrists in
training. It is also essential reading for those
embarking on a career in visual and ophthalmic
science, as well as an invaluable, current
refresher for the range of practitioners working
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in this area. This new fourth edition has now been
fully revised and updated in line with current
curricula, key research developments and clinical
best practice. It succinctly incorporates the
massive strides being made by genetics and
functional genomics based on the Human Genome
Project, the new understanding of how the
microbiome affects all aspects of immunology, the
remarkable progress in imaging technology now
applied to anatomy and neurophysiology, as well as
exciting new molecular and other diagnostic
methodologies now being used in microbiology and
pathology. All this and more collectively brings a
wealth of new knowledge to students and
practitioners in the fields of ophthalmology and
visual science. For the first time, this (print)
edition also now comes with bonus access to the
complete, fully searchable electronic text -
including carefully selected additional
information and new video content to further
explain and expand on key concepts - making The
Eye a more flexible, comprehensive and engaging
learning package than ever before. The only all-
embracing textbook of basic science suitable for
trainee ophthalmologists, optometrists and vision
scientists - other books concentrate on the
individual areas such as anatomy. Attractive page
design with clear, colour diagrams and text boxes
make this a much more accessible book to learn
from than many postgraduate textbooks. Presents in
a readable form an account of all the basic
sciences necessary for an understanding of the eye
- anatomy, embryology, genetics, biochemistry,
physiology, pharmacology, immunology, microbiology
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and infection and pathology. More on molecular
pathology. Thorough updating of the sections on
pathology, immunology, pharmacology and
immunology. Revision of all other chapters. More
colour illustrations Comes with complete
electronic version
  The Art of Seeing Aldous Leonard
Huxley,2022-08-01 DigiCat Publishing presents to
you this special edition of The Art of Seeing by
Aldous Leonard Huxley. DigiCat Publishing
considers every written word to be a legacy of
humankind. Every DigiCat book has been carefully
reproduced for republishing in a new modern
format. The books are available in print, as well
as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will treat this work
with the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as
a classic of world literature.
  Magic Eye Beyond 3D Marc Grossman,Magic Eye
Inc,2004-06 I have seen incredible changes in
people's overall behavior by viewing Magic Eye
images, including vision improvement. This book
discusses some of the types of behavioral changes
that my patients have reported as well as what
possible physiological and psychological
mechanisms may account for these changes. -Dr.
Marc Grossman When Magic Eye images hit the
publishing world in the 1990s, the response was as
magical as the 3D images popping from their
colorful backgrounds. Viewers couldn't get these
best-selling books fast enough. In fact, Magic Eye
I, II, and III rode the New York Times best-seller
list for 34 weeks and eventually sold more than 20
million copies. Now Beyond 3D: Improve Your Vision
with Magic Eye takes this phenomenon to another
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level. Beyond 3D examines the medical benefits and
scientific possibilities related to viewing these
remarkable images. Clearly explained in lay terms
and through the use of numerous Magic Eye
illustrations, the book not only helps readers see
the images, it identifies and demonstrates the
many physical and performance-related enrichments
that may result, including: * reduced computer
eyestrain * diminished stress levels * improved
overall vision * lengthened attention span
  Positive Vision Ken Brandt,2020-09-18 Poor
eyesight never impacted author Ken Brandt's vision
of what life could be. Positive Vision makes a
rollicking good read from cover to cover. Whether
galloping across the Montana range, exploring
claustrophobic (and fiery!) caverns, chasing a
thief through the streets of 1980s New York, or
taking a plunge from a plane, his adventures are
sure to entertain. Complementing the adventures
are amusing and relatable anecdotes demonstrating
the advantages of poor eyesight. Enjoy the
exciting escapades and interesting insights.
Seeing the bright side makes life more fun for you
and those around you.
  My Vision Through Your Eyes! Alisa
WILLIAMS,2017-12-27 My Vision Through Your Eyes
was created on the principles of love and loyalty
to self, family, and community through all
circumstances. The Book is related to the author's
life and experiences and how perception and
personality unleash a character out of disastrous
situations and recreate understanding and options
thorough pictures and words. It narrows
misunderstandings as circumstantial and provides
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qualities of choice in everyday living. Basically,
If you have been though something that came to
hurt, harm, or cause you danger and you overcame
it with all life's traits ahead of you
congratulate yourself, this book is the sign that
hope can be given to all, in all forms of
expression.
  Eye Movements and Vision A. L. Yarbus,2013-11-11
  Eye: How It Works David Macaulay,Sheila
Keenan,2015-04-14 Combines informative text and
captivatingly detailed illustrations in an
introduction to the inner workings of the human
eye that reveals how the unique organ captures
light and sends signals to the brain to allow
people to see. Co-written by the Caldecott Medal-
winning author of The Way Things Work.
Simultaneous.
  The Eye Simon Ings,2007 We spend about one-tenth
of our waking hours completely blind. Only one
percent of what we see is in focus at any one
time. We exist in a world we see that's always
about half a second behind the real one. In fact
you don't need eyes to see - blind volunteers have
been taught to see through their chests. Wasps
can't see, but map their surroundings instead. If
we are stared at, our heartbeat rises and our
galvanic skin response alters. How many
generations did it take for the first fish to
acquire eyes? Answer is 400,000. Why do humans
have whites to their eyes when other species
don't? Could it be that thinking arose as an
evolutionary response to seeing? Without eyes,
would minds exist at all? Be prepared to have your
eyes opened! Using a spellbinding mix of
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scientific research, mathematics, philosophy,
history, neuroscience, anecdote and language
theory, in The Eye, Simon Ings unravels
brilliantly the never-ending puzzle of how and why
we see in the way that we do. From looking at the
work of a huge range of theorists and scientists,
to myths and personal experiences, and with the
help of a beguiling mix of illustrated visual
conundrums and enigmas, Ings triumphs with a
compelling dissection of the age-old mysteries of
the eye that's both seriously interesting and
interestingly fun. He tells the eye's whole story
for the very first time, fusing eye and sight into
a single story - this is popular science of the
highest order.
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